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Holiday Open House at Alden Lane!

Please join us at Alden Lane's Annual
Holiday Open House this Friday,
November 6 from 5-8 p.m. at 
981 Alden Lane in Livermore! 

Come celebrate with us and make
some holiday purchases from this
wonderful gardening store. A portion
of the proceeds will be donated to
our Sunflower Hill Gardens at
Hagemann Ranch. There will be some
finger foods and beverages on hand,
so please join us and bring your
friends. 

Thank you Alden Lane for supporting
our cause!!

A Day with Autism in the House

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W6PhIt2QhWG8O6GQgwDavBs0hCFc2Te9zvT2F-CaxThknbcQ1wKIOqaXYtqoFNhoVVmQGgNFbaet99jlQFo9eRVBfKtjQ_uTAWZma0npE_x-jyvH7KHsvCLEfOZjZY94D6RPcB-fBD47wbyxgBWFWDCj2fKGPeKNS7FmSKxpiYjW6G1iANJ2jg==&c=&ch=
http://your.website.address.here
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W6PhIt2QhWG8O6GQgwDavBs0hCFc2Te9zvT2F-CaxThknbcQ1wKIOochMMekannAUCHgr00UCZ6Eyh7mQv3rGXqOkj58E1CvtcduHCtkdkL1ryzMLarCiYIhjO4Pp8ZiKLU14Z3wClEeR0Nl0I_8u66aT6bSyFSAij3Ge0vPyIk=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W6PhIt2QhWG8O6GQgwDavBs0hCFc2Te9zvT2F-CaxThknbcQ1wKIOtAD_Je9FhqDadugb1a2QmJ-q5GDBmzV6RWSTK7V8LOwHfWmiChbmNuNrF3XTAAwIcLdKFfk_oGsPC9nqQOptUrfZcmPeelcJHdff-w1evvyOQQ0ZTY5jV0GTcYTZqRuUMx-T5KA-l3MjpZv2UoS0A3cUemdzitJkMH_32Mmks44C14Swsg2Lss=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W6PhIt2QhWG8O6GQgwDavBs0hCFc2Te9zvT2F-CaxThknbcQ1wKIOn3ldOaNUoYg5Eus8ekfL-muUN5LCCAdEZacnFfZQUtjsyslQdqCevs58UOqqRYxfnDokywj-VB7P3biKfK84TUC5pmFQmee5g7KTnIgXpWYw6dSRj64XiQ=&c=&ch=
http://ui.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1116864269588&p=oi


Our next story in our ongoing series comes
from Regina Stoops, and can be found on
our website. Regina spends much of her
time finding the humor in life. She has
found that being upset about what comes
your way is not nearly as much fun as turning
it into a comedy routine. Regina recently
performed at our Sunflower Hill Comedy
Night and you can view a funny clip from
that event here. You can follow Regina
Stoops Comedy on Facebook as well as on
her website!

Have Fun and Get Styled at the Same Time!

Tousled Hair Salon is hosting a unique
fundraiser for Sunflower Hill this Sunday,
November 8 at their location at Koll Center
Plaza in Pleasanton. Enjoy breakfast treats and
mimosas while getting a blowout by one of
Tousled's fabulous stylists. Blowdrys are $40;
Flat-irons or curls are $10. Appointments are
available from 10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Don't
need a fresh do? Come on by anyway and get a
jump on your holiday shopping with handmade

scarves from Cindy Miller/Moments in Time and the holiday collection of Stella & Dot jewelry
provided by Amy Lundberg. All proceeds benefit Sunflower Hill. Book your appointment now at
(925) 846-4247. Tousled Hair Salon, 6654 Koll Center Parkway, Pleasanton. 
Thank you for supporting our mission, Tousled Hair Salon and see you there!

November 21st Family Workday at Sunflower Hill Gardens

Our November Family Workday is Saturday, November
21, from 9:00-11:30 a.m! We will be building a
Scarecrow and working in the garden doing some
harvesting, weeding, and planting. Congressman Eric
Swalwell will be joining us to work so be sure mark
your calendar now! 

Our last Family Workday for the year is December
12 and will have a Holiday Theme! If you'd like to
attend either event please RSVP
to gardens@sunflowerhill.org, and indicate how many
will be coming and if you will be bringing a special
needs individual. For more details, see our Family
Workday webpage.

Thanks to everyone who attended the Pumpkin Fest
Family Workday at Sunflower Hill Gardens on October
24. Activities included pumpkin painting, pumpkin
bowling, poke-a-pumpkin, pumpkin head pictures,
face painting, pumpkin seeds in a jar contest, corn
toss, and more! Photos from this fun event can be
found here.  

We continue to plant, harvest and sell our produce throughout the year, and have lots of

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W6PhIt2QhWG8O6GQgwDavBs0hCFc2Te9zvT2F-CaxThknbcQ1wKIOtAD_Je9FhqDRvGk5owZ9QASTcaCNKfM5YE9rXKYnGehH6Ljm4_sbphhWB2mYJ7F-FKTT5tQNjBfxfc7wYcXLHg99E1zDM-UcGSKSGoWjAP3Dxlo13yl2IGDWISUo_6sqWyIMg0Vqaqi8RCECfl5WqepOl71tQc89w==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W6PhIt2QhWG8O6GQgwDavBs0hCFc2Te9zvT2F-CaxThknbcQ1wKIOtAD_Je9FhqDMPpAO7ucHocOJfPhhGQxwqUZzNGUxKPMOAfpd8djysME9eO4tKL4mPOeQdqV1tFWJoqmIHLpOjoJWVS3juxxUCbtLDhwkbdHXwxdO6kPU9suFNuXyVmsD-NlVs88FUs7AR7AqOc7BQsqmFXAzcT4ksynvcAY3rfthieq1Xzo2ac=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W6PhIt2QhWG8O6GQgwDavBs0hCFc2Te9zvT2F-CaxThknbcQ1wKIOsePj4qGwgbw_IXvgccTvlWH3nfx6iDpiMo-53oaPW7Go4l6kzAB4RRmo8OsXOClV-Ix1B3N6AFA3q0PgG8dj8tSAkoktveY5aKTBSMYdB9l951NxvNFHx_AkesRhZyQJjcJQvnN2qbPBPFLoDK3xeqyfFBukNPJwVGpLZtWlbur&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W6PhIt2QhWG8O6GQgwDavBs0hCFc2Te9zvT2F-CaxThknbcQ1wKIOjO6qd4NnxQtALpCsWLGAkCNZeBVs_-C4ZZL7MA4_WEt0JAp3T79ZixEJrxKsQFVW7wPl3YgosxdSOa1gAA00-XWrdfRSmJ7twF4TBU9TNM9NuX2fsWuP9OtYdd_E9OCnQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W6PhIt2QhWG8O6GQgwDavBs0hCFc2Te9zvT2F-CaxThknbcQ1wKIOsePj4qGwgbw04uxGCsO5I6BGx6VCgV4TEZmsclfKX2o6Rng3rROqJQj-aKgm2bl9zlRmf407l0Bf98HU3GUq-jC_Cry9F7kXjmzi89jhb4uvgNx4KPv29exRq851nwMMA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W6PhIt2QhWG8O6GQgwDavBs0hCFc2Te9zvT2F-CaxThknbcQ1wKIOsePj4qGwgbwg2AXjQvUnWFMFJ0-MilQs3YCuuJLFV6-nayod6eEqIEPt1cgTJ88ucsp5I9BA9OuhUr7784j_Li6kTenbQdCCIrKegCWcw0MKUOt6nGuTtJcwTQcIOprs-IY2agrtFqh_Fo_PFwPQC-ly5VvVAJ24qIP4kUPSh9_efCAOQsDAb6mCfgS7ANkRw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W6PhIt2QhWG8O6GQgwDavBs0hCFc2Te9zvT2F-CaxThknbcQ1wKIOsePj4qGwgbwnEhR70BmQ-zf_9enjTG1-kEqpr397fFQhTsNU5_BYKxl3KIITQZLudA2tHgNIICag-tdSIGjQgqKTs9HviwP1MTA_PKqd4wlNLyJrTCBG8hpzCVQ9_4jsw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W6PhIt2QhWG8O6GQgwDavBs0hCFc2Te9zvT2F-CaxThknbcQ1wKIOn3ldOaNUoYg7rntQ72pr8INqOyEMj2CNWJoKwU1FI0BO6YneYeqs-WiLG3Y_rmjJ5n_7ofHszO1LGTjShMu46AFNl1jm7k6tDI46YS5gNGOC8l4bSZe0CH2YxR1IEKTWCVHnf28fOFZW-51whZME-ua2oG5JljVVOmH69Mi6xwlc7-yw74VQQAQPEiVHZGhtyb3qU8bFQ11&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W6PhIt2QhWG8O6GQgwDavBs0hCFc2Te9zvT2F-CaxThknbcQ1wKIOtAD_Je9FhqDqYqZmCpVjS92JgCSpV33QzUop4iGXGvIC3WcBuqnxe0Id7nqMJezgtNkpaAGVodLHP9_CDrPw8LS38YI6AmgldstGMJ7i1TkkteizDl3aChhJwdJcXR6cktYixazqDna5gGXnjhQXqSvCMKBbBzQRHuR8wR1_-zoxqeRdR8VbfVFCEuwEEgXRA==&c=&ch=


wonderful produce for sale, including butternut squash, lettuce, kale, string beans, herbs, and
more. If you would like to join our CSA, email us at gardens@sunflowerhill.org. For more details,
please visit our website.

We would love more volunteers to come help us in the garden Tuesday, Friday and Saturday
mornings from 9 a.m.-12 p.m. Our volunteer hours will change the week of Thanksgiving, so
please check our website for details.

A special thank you to Lawrence Livermore National Security, LLC for their grant donation of
$1800! We will be putting this to good use towards our special needs garden programs. More
information on the recipients of their Community Gift Program for 2015 can be found here.

Finally, another special thank you to Pleasanton North Rotary! Several of their members came
out to our garden last month and built our compost station and two harvesting/potting tables.
We are so appreciative!!

Special Olympian Honored with Letterman Jacket!

Our very own Sunflower Hill community member, Andrew
Brumm, is the first Special Olympian in Alameda County
to earn a high school letterman jacket. His mom, board
member Janeen Rubino Brumm, thought Special Olympic
athletes should have the opportunity to earn a high school
letter, so she contacted the principal at Foothill High
School and inquired. He loved the idea and together they
wrote up Foothill's new policy. Now many S.O. athletes
can follow in Andrew's footsteps and will have this great
honor as well. In addition, this story has gone viral and
many parents all over the country are going to their high
schools and asking for the same policy!

You can find the newspaper article as well as the news
clip from ABC7 news here. Way to go, Andrew!
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